
October 6, 2020 
 
Dear Fellow Republican, 
 
Have you heard the news? The United States Supreme Court ruled in our favor–they ruled to 
protect election integrity, despite the Democrats' radical efforts. 
 

VOLUNTEER 
Here's what happened: 

• South Carolina law, since the 1950s, required a witness signature on absentee ballots 

• Just months before a presidential election, Democrats filed a lawsuit hijacking the 
COVID-19 pandemic and attempting to change our election laws in the middle of the 
game 

• The South Carolina legislature expanded absentee voting, allowing any voter in the state 
to vote absentee, but still requiring a witness signature for ballot security 

• A Democrat appointed judge overstepped her authority and intervened, waiving the 
witness requirement 

• We appealed to the United States Fourth Circuit 

• They ruled in our favor, and less than 24 hours later, they changed their mind 

• We appealed to the Supreme Court 

• The highest court in the land ruled in our favor, granting a stay to the Fourth Circuit 
ruling, reinstating the witness signature requirement 

 
Long story short: Democrats have been attempting to hijack the COVID-19 pandemic and use it 
to meddle in our elections, causing widespread voter confusion in the process. 
 
But despite their radical efforts, they lost. 
 
Ballot security goes both ways: Voters need to know their ballot is secure, and that everyone 
else's ballot is also secure. And thanks to the Supreme Court's motion, it's a great day for 
people who care about ballot security and the integrity of our elections. 
 
Can you help share this good news with your friends and celebrate a win for election integrity? 
While you're forwarding this email to your friends, make sure to sign up and volunteer with our 
Victory program. 
 
We are less than one month away from Election Day, and we need your help now more than 
ever. 

VOLUNTEER 
Thanks for all you do for the party, 
Drew McKissick 
Chairman, SCGOP 


